COMMUNICATION - C116
Council — July 15, 2020
Committee of the Whole
(Public Hearing)

Report No. 35, ltems 4 & 5

From: Barbara Goldstein_>

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2020 11:17 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External]

Dear Mr. Coles,

Please register my objection to the proposed development plans at Yonge & Steeles .

| truly support increased rental housing and public transit improvements but am concerned that the
proposed developments density is between double and triple that allowed in the Secondary Plan and
proposed height is more than double what is currently allowed in the Secondary Plan.

Also, | do not believe that the existing facilities/infrastructure can support this large an increase in
population.

Please keep me informed of any actions Council may take on these proposals.

Barbara Nightingale
- McMorran Cres.

Thornhill-



